FRANKLINVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

31 NORTH MAIN STREET, FRANKLINVILLE, NEW YORK 14737 TELEPHONE: (716) 676-8059 ◆ FAX: (716) 676-8041

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
DONALD M. PUTNAM

W. SCOTT RUDNICKI

Director of Pupil Personnel Services & Instruction
DONNA L. HOWARD
Business Executive

ROBERT W. HIRSCH
TBA/Junior-Senior High School Principal
MELISSA A. MARTIN

FCS/Elementary School Principal



BOARD OF EDUCATION
MARK SLAVINSKI
President
WILLIAM M. WEIGEL
Vice-President
MALACHI BLUNDON, PhD
SARA HATCH
SCOTT HILLMAN

Dear Franklinville Parents:

We have recently been notified by our milk supplier that they are experiencing a supply shortage for the half-pint paper cartons that are used for school milk. This shortage is a nationwide issue and the USDA's Food and Nutrition Services, along with NYS Child Nutrition Services, will allow School District's to substitute with another form of milk or another alternative.

The District will continue to do its best to provide milk to our students at each meal. This may be done in a disposable 8 oz. cup with a lid. The district may also provide water instead of milk to the students, if milk is not available.

Although we have been told this issue could go into January 2024, it should be noted that the supplier is working to resolve this issue sooner if possible. Should you have any questions concerning this issue, please contact our Food Service Manager, Lisa Holliday at (716) 676-8017.

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we navigate through this process.

Donna Howard

Donna Howard, Business Executive Franklinville CSD